
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

WELCOME BACK 
It has been lovely having all the 

children back in school at last. 

Thank you for following our new 

procedures for entry and exit to 

school. It’s really important that 

parents and children continue to 

follow these in the coming 

weeks. Can we respectfully 

remind parents to ensure they 

are social distancing, not to 

gather around the school gates 

and to avoid using the dirt track 

wherever possible. The children 

have settled into their classes 

well and are looking super-

smart in their uniforms. Please 

ensure: 

 All items are named. 

 Coats are blue or black. 

 Long hair is tied back and 

any bobbles, bows or bands 

are school colours. Styles 

should not be extreme. 

Please ensure your child has a 

coat in school every day as 

they will be playing outside in 

all weathers unless the rain is 

very heavy. 

ZOOM ASSEMBLIES 

Every Friday morning, we will be 

hosting our virtual zoom 

assemblies for the children. The 

first one , this morning, was great 

fun and it was lovely to see the 

children – we’re sure that the 

teachers will get faster at 

logging in as the weeks go by !!  

PE KITS 

Pupils must wear their PE Kit to 

school on the days they have 

PE. PE Kit consists of shorts, PE 

top, tracksuit or  joggers 

(black or blue) and school 

hoodie and trainers. We don’t 

recommend pumps at present 

as they don’t fare well outside, 

especially in the rain ! A text 

has been sent today informing 

you of the day/days your child 

has PE. 

BOOK BAGS AND READING 

BOOKS 

Please return your child’s book 

bag and reading book on 

Monday 7th September. The 

books will be quarantined and 

cleaned before being put 

back into circulation. Reading 

books will be sent home from 

Tuesday 15th September. 

Books should be brought to 

school every Monday and will 

be changed and sent home 

every Tuesday as usual.   

 

WEBSITE, TWITTER AND 

SCHUDIO APP 

Please ensure that you check 

these regularly as all our 

updates and new information 

are published on these 

platforms. 

@saintoswalds 

www.stoswaldswigan.co.uk

 

LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 4.9.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

WATCH THIS 

SPACE ! 

Our awards return 

next week  

MASS TIME AT ST 

OSWALD’S CHURCH  IS 11 

A.M. EVERY SUNDAY  

 

St Oswald’s Staff, 

Governors and Pupils 

welcome all our 

newstarters 

Willow, Esme, Ivy, Lyla, 

Isabel, Archie, Freya, 

Lewis, Brooklyn, Isaac M, 

Edward, Tobias, Maia, 

Emillie, James, Isaac S, 

Libby, Eva, Joseph, Sophia 

Cl, Megan, Sophia Ca, 

Emily, Jonah, Martha, 

Rose, Bella, Dorothy, 

Lawrence, Scarlett-Mai, 

Olivia, Harrison, Ellis and 

Freddie 

 

 

 

 

 


